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Important Dates 

          to Remember! 

 

January 

6-  Professional Development for Staff  

      (No Students) 

7-  Students Return for Second  

      Semester 

9-  2nd Nine Weeks Report Cards  

      Issued (First Semester Report     

      Cards) 

10- Coffeeville Pirates versus  

      Strayhorn (Home) 6 PM 

16-  School Board Meeting at Central  

       Office- 6 PM 
17- The Coffeeville Pirates will play  
       Hickory Flat (HOME) SENIOR  

       NIGHT at 6:00 PM 

20-  District Closed for Dr. Martin  

        Luther King Jr. Holiday 

21- Coffeeville Pirates versus Blue    

      Mountain (AWAY) 6 PM 

28- The Coffeeville Pirates will play  

       Potts Camp (AWAY) at 6:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we begin the second semester, we are very proud of the 

academic progress currently being made.  State test scores received 

during the summer months revealed an increase in student 

achievement.  Coffeeville Elementary earned a “B” accreditation 

rating for the third consecutive year, and Coffeeville High School 

received a “C” rating.  The Coffeeville School District received its 

second consecutive “B” rating. With parents, students, teachers, 

and school administrators working together, students will continue 

to excel academically.   

 

It’s with utmost importance that you continue to monitor the 

completion of your child’s homework and promote the reading of 

Accelerated Reader books and the use of Study Island at home. 

With these combined efforts in teaching, along with the students' 

efforts to learn, will create the equation for success.  I want to 

express my sincere thanks to our students, principals, directors, 

teachers, teacher assistants, partners in education, and volunteers 

who work daily to help improve student achievement in the 

Coffeeville School District. I also want to thank our parents for the 

loyal support that you give to our teachers and principals.   

 

Our teachers, teacher assistants, and administrators have been 

working extremely hard to prepare students for success on Subject 

Area Exams as well as upcoming State Exams.  Please encourage 

your scholar to do his/her very best as we work to make history in 

the Coffeeville School District.  When parents, students, teachers, 

staff, and administrators work together, miracles can and will 

happen! 

 Happy New Year!!! 

 

Educationally yours, 
Dexter Green 
Superintendent of Education 

 
 


